
 

 
                                                                                         28/APR/2017 

                    Kyocera Japan 
 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice of QM036D106MAT2A 
 

 
We have to inform that we have discontinued the production of our QM series 
ceramic capacitors such as QM036D106MAT2A.   
 
 
 
1.  Affected parts  

 
All QM series  
Only one PN : QM036D106MAT2A has been running at very low qty.  
 
 

2. Reason of Discontinuation   
 

The global demand of this product has been very low, and we had to come 
to conclusion that it is no longer possible for us to keep our old special 
production equipment for this part. We are sorry for the inconvenience 
caused. 
  

 
3. Schedule  
 

Immediately effective.   
 

 
4. Remarks  

 
We would like to recommend our STD part 06036D106MAT2A 
 
 
We are sorry about the inconvenience caused due to this notice. Thank you 
for your kind understanding and cooperation in advance.  


